
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

United States Masters Swimming member Kai Peacock (Swimmer ID: 08AE7) is permitted to 

wear a swimsuit that meets the requirements for female swimwear or the FINA open water 

swimwear specifications for males when competing as a male. This is applicable for pool meets, 

long distance events, and open water events. 

Please direct any further questions to the chair of the USMS Rules Committee.  

 

This exemption for swimwear expires on August 31, 2025.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Mollie K. Grover 

USMS Rules Committee Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


